

LOS ANGELES BASIN GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY

There will be no LABGS meeting this month

Announcements:

LABGS hopes to return to in-person meetings at The Grand starting in September. However, the Delta variant of Covid-19 will factor in and we will have to see how things are in a few more weeks. Please look for an announcement in about 4 weeks.

<u>Do you know if your PSAAPG/LABGS</u>
<u>membership is current?</u>

If you don't know, please check via
the PSAAPG website:

http://www.psaapg.info/cloud/miscellaneous/dues.php

Please inform a LABGS Board member if you have a pertinent announcement or chime in at the end of the Zoom meeting.

LABGS Board

Contact Information:

President: Scott Prior (714) 495-0959 7figmo@gmail.com

VP & Programs: Chris Smart
(559) 908-8981
chrsmart@outlook.com
Treasurer: Francine Cason

(562) 756-0270 fcason5@gmail.com

Secretary: Joseph Landeros (626) 497-1710 landerosid@gmail.com

Scholarships: Karla Tucker (714) 658-0474 ktkr2@aol.com

Webmaster: Joseph Landeros (626) 497-1710 landerosjd@gmail.com